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12th March 2021 

Lisburn and Castlereagh City Council 
Local Development Plan Team 
Civic Headquarters 
Lagan Valley Island 
Lisburn 
BT27 4RL 

Dear Sirs, 

RE: REPRESENTATION TO THE LISBURN AND CASTLEREAGH CITY COUNCIL LOCAL 
DEVELOPMENT PLAN 2032 - FOCUSSED CHANGES TO DRAFT PLAN STRATEGY 

We write to the Council on behalf of a number of our client, Unicorn Group, in respect of the 
Focussed Changes Addendum to the Council's Draft Plan Strategy, published as part of the wider 
Local Development Plan (LOP) 2032 process. 

Following a review of the Focussed Changes Addendum and Minor Changes Schedule, we wish to 
identify that the proposed modifications do not impact upon the following previously submitted 
representation, in respect of the Draft Plan Strategy: 

• DPS-062 - Unicorn Group - The Green, Tullynacross Road, Lisburn 

As such, the above-mentioned representation remains valid and unchanged and we would 
respectfully request that this is retained for consideration at the Independent Examination stage 
of the Plan Strategy. 

Yours faithfully, 

PP. 

Tom Stokes MRTPI JoD 
Director 
TSA Planning 

20 May St, Belfast BTl 4NL 
www.tsaplanning.co.uk 
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